
March Sth, 2005 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 111 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351 

Re: License #22-16766-01 
Deletion of Dr. Gregory Haines 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

This notification is to advise you as required by 10 CFR 35.14 that Gregory A. Haines, D.0, 
named on our license, has discontinued performance of duties at our facility. Please delete 
Dr. Haines as an authorized user from our radioactive materials license. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

William Flaig 
Administrator-CEO 
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